
 

                     Headteacher Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 - 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

Friday 9th June 2023 

 Weekly Attendance  

  AM 1 - 67%        PM 1 - 75% 

  AM 2 -  90%      PM 2 - 83% 

  AM 3 -  92%       PM 3 - 94% 

    AM 4 -  91%     PM 4 - 80% 

    AM 5 -  63%        PM 5 - 77% 

 Literacy Week 

We are moving our Literacy ‘Stay & Play’ 

sessions to week commencing: 3rd July 

We hope you will be able to join us? 

More details to follow soon! 

 

Little Red Riding Hood 

 

 

Our core book for this half-term is ‘Little Red Riding Hood’, we are enjoying reading this 
story with all the children. We were thrilled this week to have Charley from                
Burnley Youth Theatre ,who came in to see us. 

She read to the children the story of ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ and then the children  
joined in, dressing up in the red cloak, searching for flowers for Grandma and            
pretending to bake her a cake.  

See more pictures of this event on our Facebook page. 

 

REMINDER 

Please can we remind 

parents that this 

term’s school fund is 

now due. It is £17.50 

for the full term.  

You can pay via bank 

transfer if you prefer. 

Please call at the     

office for the details. 

Thanks 


